
Welcome Letter from Mr. Moreira 
  

Welcome to Bassett Middle School!  I know both students and parents are filled with 
excitement for this new adventure of middle school. It is my hope that at the end of this 
school year there will be nothing but positive memories.  I am looking forward to a 
productive year, and I hope you and your child are as well. 

  

Please contact me if ever you, or your child, have any questions or concerns.  The best 
ways to contact me are to call and leave a message at (915) 236-6350  or send an e-
mail to the address agmoreir@episd.org . The best time to reach me by phone is during 
my planning time, 12:00-1:00.  You can also write a note in your child’s planner, if you 
are confident your child will be certain to show the note to me at the start of class.   

  

Daily Required Materials: 

  

Spiral Notebook Pencils 2 Pens (each a different color) 

 Textbook   

  

Suggested Additional Materials: 

  

Highlighters Colored 
pencils 

Pencil case 

*If you are able, I would greatly appreciate any 
donation you make to our classroom supplies. 
Our class is in need of hand sanitizer, facial 
tissues. Thank you in advance. 

 

 

. 

 

Scissors   
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